Right to Know Request // 840 24TH ST

From Linda Rickens <cityclerk@altoonapa.gov>
Date
To

1 attachment (83 KB)
840 24th st - invoice.pdf;

Hello,

There are no open or expired permits. There is one outstanding code fee in the amount of $75.00. The invoice is attached. There are no open enforcements.

Thank you,

Linda Rickens Schellhammer, City Clerk/Open Records Officer
Altoona City Hall

Department of Administration

1301 12th Street, Suite 100

Altoona, PA 16601

814-949-2486

www.altoonapa.gov

PERSONAL & CONFIDENTIAL. The E-Mail message (Including any attachments) from this sender is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, unauthorized review, use or disclosure of this E-Mail is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us, by contacting

ITMGR@AIltoonaPA.gov, returning the original message to the sender and deleting any copies from your system. Thank you
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